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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

December 17, 2002

General Notice 2002-12b

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT:
Updated Layoff Procedures (P-2 Social and Human Services)
Following discussion with the Union, the following clarification is issued regarding P-2 layoff procedures:

Employees who have an option to bump or displace another employee in the Agency have two weeks from the date of receipt of the actual options to elect whether or not to bump.  Employees must be given specific information in regard to their option (i.e. class, location, hours and any other position specific information).  While this information should have been provided at the time of notice, you should get it out immediately so the process may continue in a timely fashion.

The bumpee must be notified in writing of the fact he/she is being bumped and has two business days from the date of notice to elect bumping options if any exist.  The bumping notice should include specific information regarding the bumpees’ options, the same as above.

Agency Labor Relations Designees may send any questions about these layoff procedures or seniority definitions by fax machine (418-6491), or call Paul Bodenhofer (418-6215) or Christine Cieplinski (418-6321) or e-mail (Paul.Bodenhofer@po.state.ct.us; Christine.Cieplinski@po.state.ct.us).

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106
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